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Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 12 April 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
I’m wishing to inquire on the amount of money the Kapiti Council is budgeting 
to pay for the construction of the new cycle lane over the Otaki Bridge.  
 
Kapiti Coast District Council is not contributing for the construction of the new cycle 
lane over the Ōtaki Bridge.  
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 
 
 
Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure and Asset Management 
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū Anga me te Whakahaere Rawa 
 
 




